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12th October 2023 
 
Parents of Year 11 Students  
 
Dear Parent/Student  
 
Post 16 Sixth Form Admission  -  Thursday 19th October 2023 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to inform you of the Post 16 - Sixth Form Admission for Year 11 
students at Guru Nanak Sikh Academy.  This will be taking place in the Sports Hall and Multi-
Purpose Room (MPR) on Thursday 19th October 2023 as follows:   
 

    Year 11 Students ONLY      Period 6 
    Period 7  
 

    Presentation in MPR  
    Subjects Exhibition in Sports Hall  

    Year 11 Students and their  
    Parents and  
    EXTERNAL APPLICANTS  
 

    2:50pm to 3:20pm 
    3:30pm to 4:00pm  

    Subjects Exhibition in Sports Hall  
    Presentation in MPR 

 
At GNSA Sixth  Form in 2023 we achieved record results, with over 90% of students securing a 
university or apprenticeship position.  We offer a range of advanced courses, small class sizes, 
individual mentoring and private study support.  We are investing to improve the facilities in our 
new Sixth Form Centre enabling our students to thrive academically and personally.  
 
GNSA Sixth Form offers a full range of A Level and BTEC qualifications which will enable your 
son/daughter to access opportunities to the very best further education/university/apprenticeship 
institutions.  The event will provide an opportunity for students to speak to staff and subject 
ambassadors about the courses on offer and to gain an insight into GNSA Sixth Form.  We will 
also have higher education representatives available to offer their expertise, as well as Careers 
guidance.  
 
Year 11 students on roll at GNSA will be required to complete an online Google ‘Expression of 
Interest’ Form by Tuesday 19th December 2023 3:00pm.  
 
Students of others schools applying for our Sixth Form will be required to complete the online 
‘Expression of Interest’ Form and the Supplementary Information Form which can be downloaded 
from our website and submitted to us by Tuesday 19th December 2023 3:00pm.  
 
Further information, including the Sixth  Form Prospectus, Admission Policy, Expression of Interest 
Form, Supplementary Form, Subject Information, will be available on our website 
www.gurunanaksikhacademy.co.uk > Post 16 > Parents and Community > Admissions.  
 
Yours faithfully  

 
Mrs C Wilson, Assistant Principal – Post 16    

http://www.gurunanaksikhacademy.co.uk/

